
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1603 
 

Asked on Wednesday 28 October 2009 
 
 
 
MR WELLINGTON ASKED THE MINISTER FOR MAIN ROADS (MR WALLACE)— 
 
QUESTION: 
 
When will the Nambour to Mapleton road be upgraded? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Nicklin for the question. 
 
I am pleased to advise that the $6.5 million project to upgrade the Nambour-Mapleton Road 
between Willandra Place and Mapleton is expected to start construction in mid-2010. 
 
The Department of Transport and Main Roads is almost finished planning for the project 
and the design phase will take approximately eight months.  
 
The planning has primarily focused on strengthening and resurfacing the pavement on this 
section of the road and improving driver visibility at the intersection of Sherwell Road. 
 
The proposed works will improve safety for motorists with installation of guardrail, visibility 
clearing and improvements to property access where required. 

 


